
IN THE SUPREME COURT OF THE STATE OF NEVADA 

IN THE MATTER OF THE CREATION 
OF A COMMISSION TO STUDY THE 
CREATION AND ADMINISTRATION 
OF GUARDIANSHIPS 

ADKT 507 FILE 
JUL 2 0 201 

T1-1 A. BRO 
IJ C 

BY 
nrc 

ORDER INVITING ADDITIONAL PUBLIC COMMENT 

On July 18, 2018, the court held a public hearing in this matter 

and considered comment from the public and State Bar. The Nevada 

Supreme Court invites additional written comment from the bench, bar, 

and public regarding the First Interim Report of the Guardianship 

Commission filed on May 30, 2018. Comments may be submitted to the 

court electronically or in hard-copy format to Elizabeth A. Brown, Clerk of 

the Supreme Court, 201 South Carson Street, Carson City, Nevada 89701. 

All comments must be submitted by 5:00 p.m., August 3, 2018. 

It is so ORDERED. 

, C.J. 

cc: All District Court Judges 
Clark County Bar Association 
Washoe County Bar Association 
First Judicial District Bar Association 
Richard Pocker, President, State Bar of Nevada 
Kimberly Farmer, Executive Director, State Bar of Nevada 
Administrative Office of the Courts 
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